RON DESANTIS
(GOVERNOR

February 26, 2020

Dear Friends:

As Governor, it is my pleasure to congratulate the United States International
Christian Academy on your 18-year anniversary. I applaud your commitment to faith,
tellowship, and helping others.

As the father of two young children, with a third on the way, I know making
sure our children have a strong foundation and a good education is crucial. That is why
I believe in a bold vision for a world-class education system. I'm proud of the steps we
are taking to ensure our state recruits and retains the very best educators for Florida
schools, and that our students and families have opportunities to be successful.

Best wishes for your continued success.
Sincerely,

y .=

Ron DeSantis
Governor
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